
 

Hello Kevin, 
  
The LVTB Board of Directors hope that you are healthy and safe! This is a difficult time 
for all of us as we navigate the current COVID-19 pandemic. After much consideration, 
the LVTB Board has decided to cancel the Spring 2020 *In-House* baseball and 
softball seasons.  
  
This decision does not come lightly. Since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic, we 
have all operated with the intent of providing an outlet for the children of our community. 
Given the extension of the stay-at-home order, and conversations with village, county, 
health, and park district officials, we believe that it is in the best interest of everyone in 
the community to cancel the spring *in-house* season. 
  

THIS ONLY AFFECTS OUR IN-HOUSE BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL LEAGUES 
  

While we are disappointed that our ballparks will not be filled with kids and their families 
this spring as it normally is, we ARE excited to announce a Late-Summer Baseball 
and Softball season. Additional details on this season will come in a future update, 
including the reopening of a registration period. At this time we are effectively moving all 
Spring 2020 registrations to this Late-Summer Baseball or Softball season. This Late-
Summer season will be reminiscent of a typical Spring season. Perhaps more 
importantly, we will have a clearer understanding of the environment and will be better 
able to provide a safe place to play.  
  
We understand that a late-summer season might not fit every calendar, and know that 
every family situation is different. If you would like to withdraw your registration and 
receive a refund, we ask that you send an email request 
to lakevillabaseball@yahoo.com, please make sure to include your child's name. If you 
would like your child to remain registered in the late-summer season there are no 
further actions to take at this time.  
  
If the COVID-19 pandemic extends longer, and we cannot safely provide a late-summer 
season, parents/guardians will be given the option to request a refund of their fees or 
transfer them to the 2021 Spring season. 
  
REMINDER: All fields and facilities typically utilized by LVTB remain closed. This 

includes the batting cages at the main ballpark. 
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The Board of Directors would like to thank the entire LVTB community for your patience, 
understanding, and continued support.  
  
Thank you, 
Lake Villa Township Baseball Board of Directors 
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